
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with 

the Seekers and ROMANS classes hosting.  Please join us.   
 

THE W.M.U. VALENTINE BANQUET will be held Saturday, Febru-

ary 13th at 6:00pm.  We invite all church adults to join us for 

an evening of food and fun.  So that we may plan appropriate-

ly, please sign up on the easel in the Narthex by this Wednes-

day (2/10).  W.M.U. will provide the meat, bread, and drinks.   
 

A MISSION CRAFT RETREAT will be held 2/27 9:00—3:30 at 

the VA Baptist Resource Center in Richmond.  Learn to make 

crafts & how to share your faith through crafting.  Cost is $40.  

Register online by 2/13 at http://wmuv.org/events/

missioncraftretreat.  We will leave GPBC at 8:00am that morn-

ing to attend.  Contact Pauline Littell if any questions.   
 

THANK YOU FROM THE W.M.U.:  Thank you for your soup dona-

tions.  This year, we collected 318 cans.  It is not too late.  We 

will be collecting cans through next Sunday.  Last year, 162 

cans were collected.  The Salvation Army was very apprecia-

tive.  The Agape Sunday School class is the winner of the col-

lection contest.  Thank you all for your donations.   
 

TO MY DEAR GPBC FAMILY & FRIENDS:  I want to thank each 

of you who has shown your love for Charlie and me since my 

surgery.  I deeply appreciate your cards, letters, & phone calls, 

as well as your visits that have brightened my days.  I am es-

pecially grateful for your many prayers & blessings that have 

touched me in so many positive ways.  Your acts of kindness 

have truly been uplifting.  These past weeks have been diffi-

cult and challenging for me at times but, with the Lord’s help, I 

am showing signs of improvement.  My shoulder is healing 

nicely and the blood clot I developed in my leg is gradually eas-

ing.  I have many more weeks of therapy ahead.  My recovery 

has been a bit slower than I expected.  Still, I hope it won’t be 

long before Charlie and I can be back in our SS classes & in 

worship service with you all.  I miss my SS class & all of my 

dear friends at Gloucester Point.  Please continue to remem-

ber me in your prayers.  —In Christian love, Queenie Holt 
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The CYM (Children & Youth Ministry) is leading a church 

wide mission project during the month of February.  It is 

called “More than Nets”.  It’s a comprehensive project of 

the Virginia and Ghana Baptists.  They distribute nets to 

the Yendi Villages in Ghana, Africa.  Through this ministry, 

they have the opportunity to share the love of God.   

 

In the northern regions of Ghana, malaria prevalence is 

over 90%.  Malaria is a mosquito-borne disease caused by 

a parasite.  The nets help to stop the spread of malaria.  

The nets protect the Yendi people while they sleep at night.  

They also have a chemical on them that helps to kill the 

mosquitos.  The nets are $10 each, but $10 covers so 

much more…$6 goes toward the net, $1 goes toward the 

transportation of the net from the capitol city to the Yendi 

Villages, $2 provides health education through local  

nurses and public health workers, and $1 goes to assisting 

church planters with ministries in the villages, providing 

Bibles and a set of drums.  It is amazing to see what God is 

doing in the lives of the Yendi people through the  

Ghana and Virginia Baptists.   

 

Our GPBC goal is to raise $2200, which equates to  

approximately 2 nets per GPBC family.  Our goal provides 

nets for an entire village.   

 

Please be in prayer for our church to meet our goal, for the 

Yendi people, and the More than Net’s project.  See  

the CYM presentation board in the narthex for  

more information.   
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